

RE: Hamilton Relief Drain Bank Stabilization Project

McMahon, Michael R <mcmahonm@oakgov.com> Fri, Nov 17, 2017 at 8:40 PM To: "Tiell, Craig M" <tiellc@oakgov.com>, Allan Schneck <schnecka@rochesterhills.org>, Paul Davis <DavisP@rochesterhills.org>, Tim Pollizzi <pollizzit@rochesterhills.org>, "Aseel A. Putros" <aputros@aewinc.com>, Gordon Wilson <gwilson@aewinc.com>

All,

Based on the revised construction estimate, I have prepared a Maintenance Assessment in the amount of \$910,123.00 to cover the project costs as well as regular maintenance dollars for the next three years (2018-2020). Please note that Rochester Hills' apportioned share of the assessment is \$843,046.93. It is our intent to present this to the Drain Board at the 11/28 meeting.

Thanks!

Mike

Michael R. McMahon, P.E.

Chief Engineer

Water Resources Commissioner's Office

One Public Works Drive, Building 95 West Waterford, MI 48328-1907

From: Tiell, Craig M

Sent: Friday, November 17, 2017 4:33 PM

To: 'Allan Schneck'; Paul Davis; 'Tim Pollizzi'; Aseel A. Putros; Gordon Wilson

Cc: McMahon, Michael R

Subject: RE: Hamilton Relief Drain Bank Stabilization Project

[Quoted text hidden]

